
 
 

 

Dear Parent Carer, 
 
SATCHEL ONE & ONLINE SAFETY  
 
I wanted to remind Year 7 parents of our subscription to Satchel One.  All students and parents have a login to 
this software which can be used as a website or a mobile phone/tablet app downloadable from Apple 
store/Google play.  As part of the College, student use of Satchel One is essential and we would strongly 
recommend that parents make use of their login as well. 
 
Students in Year 7 will have logged into Satchel One I their Computer Science lessons and will have brought 
home details of how parents/carers can login as well.  Parents/Carers will then be able to see information 
relating to their child in a similar form to what their child will see. 
 
Satchel One is used for the following: 

- Setting, submitting and monitoring homework 
- Up-to-date timetable information 
- Achievements, Badges and behaviour points 
- Notification of any catch-ups 

 
Students and parents/carers with the app will be able to get Notifications of any achievement points earned 
and any catch-ups (supervised lunch, daily 15 minute catch-up, 30 minute subject catch-up, or 60 minute 
Friday catch-up).  All catch-ups with the exception of supervised lunch, take place at the end of the College day 
and can be viewed on each students timetable page on Satchel One. 
 
ONLINE SAFETY 
 
The College communicated with you earlier in the term regarding support with Online Safety.  Last academic 
year we asked parents to complete a survey of the online habits of their children.  We would appreciate it if 
our new Year 7 parents would likewise complete this survey so that we can tailor any support later in the year.  
A reminder that we have a dedicated Online Safety email address onlinesafety@landau-forte.org.uk for any 
queries or advice. The link to the survey is below. 
 
Parents survey on Online Safety  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr M Andrews 
Vice Principal 

mailto:onlinesafety@landau-forte.org.uk
https://landau-forte.org.uk/online-safety-parent-information-survey/

